

NEWSLETTER OF THE RESIDENTIAL COLLEGES OF THE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF SOUTHERN QUEENSLAND

COLLEGE ACTIVITES:

McGregor

- Bill's Bar will be open this Friday May 31, and to celebrate the conclusion of exams, a final Bill's Bar will be held on the last Friday of semester (Friday, June 21). Also a welcome back Bill's Bar has been planned for the first Friday of Semester (Friday July 12). On this occasion musical entertainment will be provided by "Buzz".
- College Jerseys are expected to be available during the first week of next semester.
- McGregor Weekend: This weekend is planned for Saturday (July 13) and Sunday (July 14). The RSA are still open to ideas and suggestions from residents regarding the format of this occasion.
- "Funday Sunday" this annual event is scheduled for the weekend of July 27-28. Ideas and suggested activities for this weekend are welcome and should be submitted to block representatives or members of the RSA executive.

Steele Rudd:

- Semi Formal: Colleges and RSA wish to thank residents who attended and helped organize the semi formal last Saturday (May 25). Many thanks to those who decorated the hall for the occasion.
- "Scholars Inn" to celebrate the end of semester 1, a Scholars Inn will be held on Friday June 21.
- A "Welcome Back" social is planned for Thursday July 11.
- College Jerseys are expected to be available at the commencement of semester 2.

Concannon

- Congratulations to the "Carmine Taylor" team on winning the Car Rally on Saturday May 11.
- Semi formal RSA and Colleges wish to thank those who participated in and helped organize the semi formal. Special thanks to those who decorated the hall so as to reflect the theme of the evening - "Comic Book Heroes".
- Red Shield Appeal: Colleges and organizers of the Red Shield Appeal extend their thanks and appreciation to the volunteers who assisted in this appeal on Sunday May 26.
- College Jerseys are expected to be available following the inter semester recess.

INTER COLLEGE COMPETITION

The Student Association of the UCSQ has offered to sponsor an Inter College competition from Saturday August 10 to Sunday August 18. The Association has made the generous offer of up to \$1,000 in prize money. Various sporting events as well as an Inter College debating competition have been suggested. To conclude the activities an Inter College BBQ has been proposed for Sunday August 18 at which prizes and trophies would be presented. However, at this stage nothing has been finalized and residents of Colleges are invited to discuss among themselves, at block meetings and at RSA meetings, activities to be incorporated in this competition.

COLLEGE TUTORIAL PROGRAMME

Please note that the tutorial programme of Colleges for Semester 1 will conclude on Thursday June 6.

EXAMINATIONS

In keeping with past practices, Colleges will provide tea, coffee, milk etc. for "coffee breaks" during the examination period (10/6/91 - 21/6/91). Generally, these refreshments can be picked up and replenished on a daily basis by a representative from each block contacting the kitchen staff in the respective Colleges.







VACATION ACCOMMODATION

Reminder that applications and payment for accommodation during the inter semester recess (23/6/91 - 7/7/91) must be finalized with the Warden's Office by Monday June 3. Applications can be obtained from the Warden's Office.

Please note: During this inter semester recess meals may not be scheduled to take place in all three Colleges. As such, residents remaining in College during this period will be required to present their room key to kitchen staff at all meals.

NOTICE OF VACANCY

Residents not intending to return to College following the inter semester vacation are requested to notify the Warden's Office (Daryl Krause) as soon as possible. Your co-operation in this matter would be greatly appreciated as it will enable us to be of assistance to students who are waiting for a place in College.

FOOD SERVICES COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Food Services Committee will take place next Monday June 3 at 4pm in the Heathwood Room. Constructive input is invited from all residents. Please communicate ideas and suggestions to Block Representatives, Resident Fellows or members of your RSA executive.

WELCOME TO NEW RESIDENTS

College would like to welcome the following new residents:

Concannon:

Deborah McIntyre (A12) Robyn Hart (C21) Kathryn Henzell (C22)

McGregor:

Gretchen Andrews (H19)

DATE CLAIMS FOR SEMESTER 2

College formals:

Saturday 28 September: McGregor
Friday 4 October: Concannon
Saturday 5 October: Steele Rudd

Valedictory Dinners:

Saturday 12 October: McGregor

Saturday 19 October: Steele Rudd/Concannon

Concannon Race Day:

Saturday 3 August

Concannon College Oration:

Friday 27 September

GOOD LUCK FOR EXAMS!!!

The staff of Residential Colleges wish all residents all the very best in the forthcoming exams. We sincerely hope that you are successful in your endeavours. GOOD LUCK!!!!

LUNCHTIME CONCERT

30 MAY

STUDENT SINFONIC WIND BAND

Conducted by Peter Rorke

Varied program includes music from Broadway and light classics

Soloist: Jo-Anne Rann playing the Warsaw Concerto 1.05pm CONCERT HALL

FREE

CONCERTS

SUNDAY 2 JUNE

TOOWOOMBA CONCERT ORCHESTRA

Conducted by Peter Rorke

"POPULAR ORCHESTRAL MUSIC"
3.00pm ARTS THEATRE

Soloists: Jane Tallon (cello)
Donald Burstow (tenor)

Includes: Handel, Haydn, Donizetti, Rimsky-Korsakov, Mozart

> BOOKINGS: 2607 (Staff discounts)

LUNCHTIME CONCERT

6 JUNE

STUDENT

Conducted by Andrew Lorenz
Playing Mozart, Debussey,
and Chopin with
Korean planist
Su-Jung Lee
playing Chopin's
First Plano Concerto
1.05pm CONCERT HALL

FREE

